
COVID-19 Employee Notification
Procedures

During this event, the City is making exceptions on leave usage. If not
specifically addressed in this update, current Human Resources/Civil Services
policies and procedures should be followed.

The information on this guide is meant to provide general employee notification
procedures in certain COVID-19 work-related situations. For specific questions,
you should consult with your HR Liaison.

Source: City of Saint Paul

https://hrinsider.ca/covid-19-employee-notification-procedures/
https://hrinsider.ca/covid-19-employee-notification-procedures/
https://www.stpaul.gov/

